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The Christian Education Resource center  

&  

Women’s Studies 
 

 

 

Dear Friends and Partners in Ministry,  

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

The Christian Education Resource Center continues in its mission to train leaders who are 

serving in their churches or church related organizations, equipping them to help and guide them 

in the fields that they are ministering in. 

 

 

I would love to share with you about our latest  

training event, the Youth Leaders Training  

Seminar under the theme TEENOLOGY 501, 

which is part of a series that we are following  

since the beginning of CERC trainings for  

youth leaders.  

This year we took two main topics which were  

suggested by so many youth leaders who had  

participated in our trainings as they saw a need to 

be more informed in it. 

 

Session one was led by John Sagherian on the topic  

“Mentoring: A good way to pour yourself into others  

And prepare future leaders”. 

 

The second session was led by Nabil Habibi on the  

topic of “How to prepare for a youth camp?” 

Both topics were very well received by the 

 participants. 

 

 

 

The training took place on Saturday,  March 18, 2017, and was attended by 27 youth leaders who  

came from different  churches, schools,  fellowships and social organizations.  
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Our Speakers:  John Sagherian & Nabil Habibi 
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A short Coffee Break Between Sessions. 
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After the two sessions, participants shared their evaluation about how this seminar helped them 

realize how essential were the information provided and how they can implement them. 

Some of the feedback we got: 

 New insights. New inspiration. New enthusiasm . 

 Very practical. 

 Very helpful, specially the details. 

 Very practical and relevant for our ministry. 

 The speakers were experts at their topics. 

 It helped me to think in a way that I can help my community and be creative. 

 

At the end of the training seminar, all were invited to share a fellowship lunch where the 

discussions continued about the sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We pray that God continues to use the CERC for organizing such events so that we can better 

minister to those who are ministering to others.  Thank you for your support and continuous 

prayers.  May God  bless  you and keep you. 

 

Shake` Geotcherian Jackson 

Instructor in Christian Education                                                          

Director of the Christian Education Resource Center 

 

Near East School of Theology 

P.O.Box 13-5780 Chouran 

Beirut, 1120 2070 

Lebanon 

  

Tel:  (961-1) 349 901  ext. 144 or 121 

Fax: (961-1) 347 129 

E-mail: shake.geotcherian@theonest.edu.lb 

March 18, 2017 

 

Participants fellowshipping during lunch in the NEST dining hall. 
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